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And all at once it’s fall! Leaves are turning to gold, beautiful reds and oranges but the best part is salmon returning to the creeks. Pinks have returned to many creeks in September and now chum and coho are entering the waterways. Nature at its best, it is a beautiful sight to watch the spawning salmon with the hopes of new life in the spring. 
The hatchery is in full swing getting the incubation room ready for coho and chum eggs, adipose clipping of our brood coho that will be released in May, and of course feeding fish and cleaning tanks. Never a dull moment! The Wilfred Creek Hatchery is also preparing for the one million pink plus eggs that will be placed in the incubators in November. Thanks to our wonderful volunteers who made the annual trek to Quinsam Hatchery in Campbell River to help with the pink egg take.
On another note, our Pacific Salmon Foundation Gala Dinner/Auction held the end of September raised close to $37,000. This funding stays in the Comox Valley to help groups like ourselves to conserve and rebuild salmon populations. Once again we would like to send out a sincere thank you to all who donated to the auctions – and of course to those who purchased those items!
If you would like to help or see what is happening at the hatchery, our hours of operation are Wednesdays and Saturdays 9 am to 12 pm, Rosewall Creek on Berray Road. For more information, visit our website www.fbses.ca.
